
1 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:   Mayor and City Council 
 
From:   Michael Garza, Director of Public Works 
    Matt Steer, Development Services Administrator  
 
Date:   April 30, 2024 
 
Reference:   Discussion regarding Banner Poles and Digital Signage  
 
2040: Enhance the Unique “Community Oasis” Experience 
 
 

Staff will be present to provide an update on banner poles and discuss digital signage. 
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